

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth Massachusetts Historical Commission

February 19, 2019

Lorraine Finnegan Symmes Maini & McKee Associates 1000 Massachusetts Avenue Cambridge, MA 02138

RE: Waltham High School New Construction, 554 Lexington Street or 617 Lexington Street, Waltham, MA. MHC #RC.65642.

Dear Ms. Finnegan:

Thank you for your inquiry to the Massachusetts Historical Commission for the project referenced above. Staff of the MHC have reviewed our files and the information submitted. The proposed project consists of the demolition of existing buildings at 554 Lexington Street in Waltham and the construction of a new Waltham High School.

Review of MHC files indicates that project information was received at this office on December 11, 2018. MHC did not issue comment or a determination of effect for the project within 30 days (950 CMR 71.07(2)(f)). No further MHC review is required for the project as proposed.

These comments are offered to assist in compliance with M.G.L. Chapter 9, sections 26-27C, (950 CMR 71.00). Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Linda Santoro

Preservation Planner

Massachusetts Historical Commission